
RADIO MENDOCINO 1230 KILOCYCLES 

Meøidacüia C i &oadc&Ie4s 
FORT BRAGG, CALIFORNIA 

2100 EAST OAK STREET February 21, 1951 TELEPHONE 822 823 

Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire, 

Thank you for your report of reception of our station 
on February 12, 1951. Your report is quite accurate 
and precise. 

KDAC transmits from a four -hundred foot vertical tower 
located in Fort Bragg, about one mile from the Pacific 
Ocean. Power output is 250 watts, using Collins equipt- 
ment throughout. 

Your report of reception is greatly appreciated; your 
city will be indicated on our reception map. Should 
you monitor our station during a subsequent test, 
especially during the summer months, we would be indeed 
pleased to hear from you again. 

With best wishes for your continued DX success I remain 

Sincerly yours, 

Craig N. Smith 
Chief Engineer 
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"THE MENDOCINO COAST'S OWN STATION" 


